
 

Class 5 

We were visited by The Freshwater 

Company in relation to our 

Geography topic of Volcanoes.  We 

really enjoyed their visit! 

In Class 5 we had a Celebration 

of the Word child led Liturgy.  

Josiane, Isabella and Jay did a 

wonderful job! 

In our Science work this 

term we are studying 

‘Rocks’.  Our first task was 

to classify different rocks 

by their characteristics.  

Our Assembly in Class 5 was all 

about sharing what we have with 

each other.  We hope you enjoyed 

our ideas, presentation and ukulele 

playing. 

 
 

 

 

 


